
Project Engineer 

Wallace Montgomery, Inc. 

Contractor 

To be bid 

Project budget 

$205,600 County funds 

$822,400 Federal funds 

 

Contact Information 

Bureau of Engineering at ccengineering@ccg.carr.org 

Project Timeline 

Design started in September 2016 

Public Works 

BABYLON road Bridge Replacement 

Description 

The Babylon Road bridge replacement project in-
cludes replacing the existing bridge with a new struc-
ture.  The structure crosses over Silver Run in north-
western Carroll County.  The new bridge will be de-
signed to handle all the current legal vehicles. 

Design of the new structure is underway, and con-
struction is planned for fall of 2019.  Traffic will be 
detoured around the work zone when construction 
commences. 

Federal funds from the Highway Bridge Replacement 
and Rehabilitation Program will cover 80-percent of 
the design and construction costs.  

Updates 

January 2, 2018: 

The additional analysis is complete and has 
been shared with MD State Highway 
Administration for comment. 
 
August 14, 2017: 
Notice to proceed with the preliminary 
evaluation of alternatives was given September 
12, 2016.  Environmental assessment, hydraulic 
analysis and structure type have been studied.  
Because the 100-year floodplain of Silver Run 
encompasses the entire site, additional analysis 
was needed to make sure floodplain impacts 
were avoided. 

To receive e-mail updates on this project or other Community Investment Projects, go to the  County’s “Subscribe” link to sign up, or click on the following link. 
http://service.govdelivery.com/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=MDCARROLL&origin=ccgovernment.carr  

Top photo: view of Babylon Road bridge 
Bottom photo: looking toward Kump Station 
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